
Billiards Club 

 
 
January 2, 2020 

Opening.  Wayne Silva​ called the meeting to order at 5:00PM on January 2nd, 2020. 
  
1. Agenda.  

A. Meal. 
B. Wayne presented a brief history of the SCP Billiards Club, including an acknowledgement of 

contribution Tom Hain has made, including development and maintenance of the SCP Billiards 
tracking program. 

C. Election of new club officers for 2020.  The club officers nominating committee, made up of 
Norbert Stuhler, Ed Roney and Ron Sparks, nominated the following club members at the 
October 2, 2019 club meeting:  Bob Brown for President, Norbert Stuhler for Vice-president, 
Dave Gagner for Treasurer, Rob Lull for Secretary, and Susan Williams for Social Chairman. 
All nominated officers were elected by unanimous votes.  

D. Wayne Silva introduced Bob Brown, new SCP Billiards Club President, and Bob took over the 
meeting.  

E. Club Financial Review – Dave Gagner.  
F. Review of top 5 teams and top 5 players from the fall session.  Top 5 teams were:  5​th​ place, 

Team Jimmerson; 4​th​ place, Team Roney; 3​rd​ place, Team McCusker; 2​nd​ place, Team Garner 
and 1​st​ place Team Barry (Denis Barry, Mac Dimiceli, Robert Gilbert, and Doug Warren).  Top 
5 players were:  5​th​ place, Harry Stephens; 4​th​ place, George Brown; 3​rd​ place, Ferol 
Jimmerson; 2​nd​ place, Denis Barry, and 1​st​ place, Bill Garner.  

G. Acknowledgement of players who shot 40’s.  There was a total of 42 perfect matches shot 
during the Fall Session.  Denis Barry and Bill Garner both shot 4 perfect matches and Mac 
Dimiceli and Ferol Jimmerson both shot 3 perfect matches, and there were 8 players who shot 
2 perfect matches.  Congratulations to all. 

H. Introduction of new club members.  Bob Brown introduced ​Jerry Bigelow, Eric Binder, Jeff 
Calderon, Eddie Holder, Joe Lisi, Jesse Sanchez and Guenther Strauss.  

I. Dave Gagner announced the club dues for 2020 would be $10.  
J. Dave Gagner indicated that if anyone had not paid their 2020 dues, they should put their $10 

in an envelope, put their name on the envelope, and put it in the Billiards mailbox.  
K. Wayne Silva said there were numerous members who made reservations but were “No 

Shows” and maybe the new Board could address this in the future. 
L. Dave Applebaum suggested having a Nine-Ball League or Nine-Ball Interest Group. 

Something the new Board might want to address or have someone start an Interest Group. 
M. Brief discussion was had on numbers of players on each team. 

 
 
3.  Adjournment.​  A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded, and all 
members agreed.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:00PM.  The next regular meeting will be on 
Wednesday, April 1, 2020. 
 
Minutes not necessarily in order presented. 
 
Very Respectfully Submitted, 
Bob Brown Billiards Club President 
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